
Police Advisory For Parents/Guardians on Youth Hanging Out Late 

Posted on 2 Aug 2024. 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 Bedok Neighbourhood Police Centre would like to share a Crime Advisory for the month of August, 
focusing on the issue of youth hanging out late. Our aim is to ensure the safety and well-being of our 
youths. By being vigilant and proactive, we can collectively create a safer environment for our youth. 
Understanding the risks associated with late-night outings is crucial in preventing potential 
incidents and ensuring our children remain safe. 

 We strongly urge parents to take an active role in their children's safety. Setting clear curfews is a 
vital step in reducing the likelihood of youth being exposed to crime and accidents. It is equally 
important for parents to know who their children's friends are and to be always aware of their 
whereabouts. Open communication about your children's plans and activities is essential in 
fostering trust and ensuring their safety. By staying informed and engaged, parents can help 
mitigate the risks associated with late-night outings and contribute to a safer community for 
everyone. 

 The advisory is attached for your reference. 

Best Regards, 

Mr Lim Jing Kai 

SH/Discipline 

File Attachment: Police Advisory for Parents/Guardians on Youth Hanging Out Late 

  

  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gEEyGLP_csomF_bZowM2n2bOWgqit8Dt/view?usp=drive_link

